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Goal 1: The District will strive to provide the best possible educational programs. 
 Winter sports officially began on January 4.  Good luck to our winter sports coaches and participants.
 A student support calendar has been created for the remainder of the school year with times for after school, 

late start mornings, and teacher planning days (Please see attached). 
 Semester 1 courses wrap-up on January 21.  Second semester classes begin January 26. We will be offering four 

college level courses second semester: concurrent education, concurrent world history, AP Stats, and CLEP 
Psychology. 

 We have submitted syllabi for our REACH grant for SE Tech articulation approval.  I will update when we have 
approval of courses/credits. 

 We have received Perkins program approval for Tech and Business, and have submitted revisions to our ag 
program for review.

 Homecoming will run from 1/11/21 to 1/15/21.  Winterfest will be running in early February as well. 

Goal 2: The District will strive to hire, develop, and maintain the best possible staff. 
 Teachers are continuing to work on building PLC goals during planning days. 
 We are working through observation round 2 for non-tenured teachers and track III for tenured teachers. 

Goal 3: The District will strive to maintain a positive emotional and safe climate for learners and staff. 
 We are thankful that students were able to return in hybrid model starting on 1/6/21.  We are hopeful to get to 

all students in person before the end of the school year.
 We held an early release schedule the day before winter break so that students had the opportunity to connect 

prior to break.  We had seven students attend a work room and over half of our students attend a grade level 
offering. 

 We began opening up priority groups during distance learning and ended up bringing in 12 students over the 
initial period, based upon IEP minutes, internet, and attendance. 

 Brian has worked tirelessly to schedule, reschedule and now continue to revise game and practice schedules. All 
winter sports will be held at the high school to limit exposure at our other buildings. Thank you for 
transportation department and bus drivers for their help with the scheduling and rescheduling as well.  

Goal 4: The District will strive to maintain and improve the district infrastructure.
 We will begin distribution of 110 new devices over the week of 1/11/21. 




